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     Lee Urban - Director of Planning and Development 
     Jeanie Bourke - Inspection Division Services Director 
  
 
May 12, 2008  

 
 

CRAZY GREEN IGUANA 
GLOBAL INVESTMENT CORP.  
PO BOX 7212 
PORTLAND, ME 04112 
  
CBL: 032  V014001        Certified Mail 70070710000135792483 
Located at 52 WHARF STREET 

 
 

N o t i c e  o f  V i o l a t i o n 
 
 
Dear Tom Manning:  
A health inspection of your establishment was preformed on the 9th Day of May, 2008.  
 
The inspection report dated May, 9th 2008 indicated unsatisfactory sanitary condition, primarily contamination via food 
and non-food contact surfaces and inadequate hygienic practices.  
 
Attached is a copy of the inspection report, which indicated unsatisfactory sanitary condition of your food service 
establishment at the time of inspection.  
  
The next inspection of your establishment will be carried out within ten (10) days, at which time it is required that all 
operational and maintenance practices comply with the standards set forth in Chapter 11 of the City's Ordinance. 
Furthermore, the bar flooring and leaking plumbing fixtures shall be repaired and or replaced.  
 
If your establishment is graded unsatisfactory upon re-inspection, the matter will be referred to the City's Corporation 
Counsel for action pursuant to § 15.8 of the License Ordinance. Action may include license suspension or revocation and 
possible civil penalties pursuant to § 1-15. 
  
Please be advised that because this requires a second inspection, § 6.2 of the Code requires that you pay a $75.00 re-
inspection fee.  Failure to pay the assessed fee within thirty (30) days shall cause the City to assess lien against the 
property pursuant to §1-16 of the Code.   
 
 
Sincerely,  
  
  
 
Jon Rioux,  
Code Enforcement Officer  
 
CC: Jeanie Bourke, Inspection Services Division Director, & Alexandra Murphy, Business License Administrator 


